
The Luck of the Irish sets the Shamrock Shuffle in 
motion for 2021
The Annual Shamrock Shuffle is back and set for Saturday, August 21 in 
Crapo and Dankwart Parks.  Plans are in place for a late summer event, 
kicking off Back to School.

If you or your business have been a past  
sponsor or are interested in sponsoring the 
2021 event, let Brent Hartley, chair, or one of 
the committee members know and we will add 
it to our goal sheet.

Keep up to date on the Shamrock Shuffle  
Facebook page and at club meetings.
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My fellow Kiwanians

Hi, I’m George,

It is May and time for new growth.  We are moving closer to our rebirth of our 
pancake breakfast. We need more volunteers to sign up with Lois. Please put 
up a yard sign at your home or business to let folks know that “We Are Back” 
on May 29th.

We welcome Eric Renteria to the club and welcome our friend Dave Wiemer 
back into the club soon.  I hope we can welcome more folks into the club 
rather than accept resignations.

We have been asked by West Burlington to do pancake breakfast at the WB 
Fire Station on July 4th. The pancake breakfast committee has agreed that 
this is a doable event for us as long as we can get enough volunteers to operate 
the event.  

The good news is it won’t take as many volunteers as our Memorial day event.  
It will be great PR for us and an additional fund-raising opportunity.

It’s going to be a great “Spring into Action” for our club and community.

So, warm up the grills and Let’s Get Cookin.
I Thank you to all for making us the best club.

George



Board of Directors 
Update

Your Directors and Officers 
have approved the following 
funding requests at the April 
board meetings.

Thank You’s were received 
from Bridges out of Povery 
and The Burlington Public 
Library donation to their 
summer reading program.

Current membership stands at 
110 members.

Respectfully Submitted, 
Stephanie Nagrocki

					   

Mark Your Calendar...
May

6	 Arts Center and Capit0l Theater, 		
	 Tammy McCoy 
 
13	 Heartsong Adult Day Care, Denise 		
	 Hanks
	  
18	 Board Meeting, 12 pm @ BCSD Admin 
 

20	 Bridges out of Poverty, Mona Ash and 	
	 Mike Proctor
	
27	 Four Oaks Family Connections Foster 	
	 and Adoption, Breanna Rosas
 
Programs arranged by Joe O’Brien

Annual Pancake Breakfast
Saturday, May 25
Port of Burlington

Tickets, Tickets, and More Tickets!
Each member is urged to sell as many tickets as 
possible prior to the breakfast.  Your packet is 
at meeting or will be mailed to you.  If you need 
additional tickets, contact Jon Hart, jonhart@
mchsi.com or 319-572-1602.

Where do I Sign Up to Work?
Numerous shifts and stations are available for 
those who wish to volunteer.  You may also 
have friends or family volunteer with you if you 
choose. To sign up, contact Lois Blythe, lblythe@
burlington.lib.ia.us or 319-750-3938. 

The Scoop on Sponsorships
Sponsorships are doing great and we are on our way to surpassing our goal.  If 
you know of someone who would like to sponsor, please reach out and return 
to Dennis Wilson at denniswilson4@mchsi.com or 319-671-0005.

Do I Really have to Buy a Hog?
No, not a real hog!  Each year, we try to raise the 
necessary funds from our membership to underwrite 
the cost of the supplies for our Pancake Breakfast 
Fund Raiser.  This is done by offering the opportu-
nity for our members to buy a Hog for the event for 
$100 (or any portion – ¼ or ½), well not really a 
hog, but all the supplies we need to put on this great 
breakfast.  With these donations, we’re then able to 
put all the ticket sales directly to the bottom line and 
all of it back into the community for worthy projects. 
Sign up at club meeting.


